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Mai Vang

From: Craig Bantz <craig.bantz@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 4:32 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Cc: Kristen Lillvis
Subject: Request for hearing, assessment 238528

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello, 
 
We received a letter informing us of an an assessment for our priority 01-28-23-23-0189. File #: J233A Assessment #: 
238528 in the amount of $322. Per the letter's instructions, I would like to contest this assessment and plan on 
attending the hearing scheduled for June 20th at 9AM. We are able to attend in person or via teleconference, please 
validate which format will be used. 
 
Thank you, 
Craig Bantz and Kristen Lillvis 


